
 

 

Massachusetts Standardized Documentation Project (MSDP) 

The Massachusetts Care Entities (MCEs) have reviewed the proposed MSDP CBHI forms, sent 
by ABH on June 23, 2011.  We collectively believe these forms are consistent with the 
performance specifications for CBHI services.  It is important to note that all data fields on the 
forms need to be completed accurately to meet compliance standards as well as Medicaid 
billing regulations.  All provider organizations using MSDP forms will still be subject to ongoing 
compliance and chart reviews as required by an individual MCE.   
 
It is important to note that the MCEs are not mandating the use of these forms by provider 
organizations.  Also, the MSDP forms are not meant to replace any other mandated forms 
issued by the MCEs.   
 
If you have any questions pertaining to documentation standards, please review each MCEs 
Provider Manual or contact your MCE representatives directly.    The MSDP forms can be found 
under the MSDP section of the ABH website at www.abhmass.org.   


